
BRIGADE
EL

DORADO
C O N T A C T  U S

+919886149000

"We guarantee
the highest level
of service and
the highest
quality of flats."



About us

Brigade Eldorado is the new residential
apartment project launched in
Huvinayakanahalli, Bagalur, Aero Space
Park, Bangalore. The project features the
best in Brigade Group’s. The project
offers spacious apartments with
luxurious features with Beautiful
landscapes all around.The builder is
guaranteed to bring a quality living
experience to the community of
Huvinayakanahalli, Bagalur, North
Bangalore. Location has excellent
connectivity and it is located at the crux
of Huvinayakanahalli, Bagalur.

For more information visit our

website 

SQUARES N ACRES.IN

Brigade Enterprises Limited is the flagship
company of Brigade Group which is
headquartered in Bangalore, Karnataka, India.
The Brigade Group also has operations in
Mangalore, Mysore, Chennai, Kochi,
Hyderabad and Chikmagalur, and a
representative office in Dubai.

Address

Project Overview

Aerospace Park, near Shell Office,
Huvinayakanahalli, Bengaluru, Karnataka
562149


